
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

Mr. Robin DelaBarre 
Office of Nuclear Energy, Safety 
& Security, Room 33200 HST 

Bureau of International Security 
& Nonproliferation 

U.S. Department of State 
2201 C Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20520 

Dear Mr. DelaBarre: 

July 20, 2018 

Enclosed is an application (XSOU8848), dated July 5, 2018, received by the U.S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission from Louisiana Energy Services, u:.c for the export of 2000 kilograms 
per calendar year of natural uranium in the form of uranium hexafluoride heels. URENCO USA 
intends to return the emptied· natural cylinders to Ca~eco for reuse. 

Assurances from Canada that the material will be subject to all of the terms and conditions of an 
agreement for cooperation, are required. Your assistance in obtaining the necessary 
assurances will be appreciated. 

Please note that the material is of Australian, Canadian, and EURATOM origin. Thus it has 
Australian, Canadian and EURATOM obligations. 

Enclosure: 
Application License Application 

cc w/enclosure: 
R. Bennett, DHS/CBP 

. M. Chen, DOE/NNSA 
P. Dessaules, DOE/NMMSS 

J. Norles, DOE/NNSA 
E. Sauls, DTRA 
EURATOM 

S. Clagett, DOC 
J. Semones, DHS/CBP 
CNSC 




